
Alert 11/29/20 
 
Hello, from Steel Valley middle school.  Here are the announcements for the 
week of November 29th. 
 
A reminder that there will be no school this Monday, November 30th, for a 
districtwide in-service day.  Remote learning will resume on Tuesday, December 
1st, for all students.  
 
Bell schedules have been mailed home for students to follow for the upcoming 
remote learning days.  If you have any questions, please contact the middle 
school office.  ​The days for live instruction will be Monday through Thursday. 
Friday will be an asynchronous learning day for all students.  
 
 

To begin on December 1st 
 
Middle School Attendance Procedures for Students 
 

1. Daily Attendance Google Form sent to each student by 7:30 a.m. 
2. The student completes and submits the form before the next school day. 
3. Students working asynchronously from home are required to submit their 

daily Google attendance form. 
 
There will be no sports practices or games until at least Monday, December 14th. 
 
That concludes the weekly announcements.  Have a great evening. 
 
 
 


